
 
 

 

Monday 10th January 2022 

 

Dear All,  
 

As a school and in my role as Science subject lead, I would like to promote Science here at Stratford-sub-
Castle as a subject across all key stages. In particular, I would like to show the children how science is all 
around us, how important it is in our lives today, what possible careers are out there for children who are 
interested in in the subject and how they can be involved.  
I would therefore like to invite any Stratford-sub-Castle parents (or grandparents / aunts / uncles!) who 
work in any area of science to come into school on the afternoon of Friday 25th March 2022 from 1.30pm 

(for no more than an hour) to be with a class of children to possibly share:  
• the area of science they work in and what their job involves;  
• to give a demonstration of their scientific work;  
• to answer questions about their work;  
• maybe even give the children a chance to have a go at some hands on science!  

I understand time is precious, but you never know, you may inspire the next generation of budding 
scientists!   
If you are able to come into visit us on Friday 25th March 2022, I would love to hear from you. Please could 
you email Mrs Munt at admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk in the first instance if you are interested in 
participating.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs J Wilson  
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